
 

                                         

Thank you to everybody who donated towards 
the Food Bank. You donations have a wonder-

fully positive impact on our community and are   
gratefully received. 

_________________________ 

From all of us in Year 5 

We hope you have a wonderful half term and 
we look forward to seeing you all back on 
Monday 25th February ready for Spring 2! 

SKOL! 

Next Half Term 

We’re back with a bang on 

Monday 25th February, 

ready to learn all about 

Food in our new topic. Keep 

an eye out for the latest jig-

saw for more information. 

Our School Ethos 

Be Respectful 

Be Safe 

Be Ready 

Everybody here at Dereham 
CofE Junior Academy are 

working hard to show and 
share our three school 

agreements. 

Together is a wonderful 
place to be... 

 Recommended Read! 
Charlie and the Chocolate 

Factory by Roald Dahl. 
A book which will be en-

joyed in Wilberforce class 
during our next topic! 

YEAR FIVE 

Viking Day—Thursday 7th February 

Year Five finished their topic in style with a fantastic Viking 
Day. Children had the opportunity to dress like something 

‘Viking’ and all made their very own Viking Longships. 

Year 5 showed some excellent craft skills and perseverance 
to follow a set of instructions and make their longships. All 

did a very fine job of our new Viking fleet! 

Some really great DIY Viking costumes seen, with lots of 
faux fur, winter boots and horns! 

 A very enjoyable day had by all! 


